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The St Andrews — Loches Alliance

October 2024

Deowr Membersy

A big roll of drums for our main fundraising event of 2024:
Une soirée cabaret, starring ‘The Other Guys’
the award winning and hugely popular University a Cappella group.

Their repertoire is eclectic and they have promised to give it a French twist especially for
us! Alight supper also with a French twist will be served.

Saturday 16™ November in the Bowling Club, Pipeland Rd. Doors
open 7pm. Tickets: £20 to include supper. There will also be a bar.

We really hope you will support us, come along and bring some friends. Tables seat 6
but of course any number welcome. Thank you to all those who have already booked.

Please make your ticket payment online: Sort code: 83-26-28 A/c 00246214
Name: The St Andrews Loches Alliance. Please enter your name in the reference space.

Proposed Visit to Loches
We have been invited to visit Loches in June 2025, probably the weekend of 20, 21, 22

Travel — many may choose the Ryanair flight to Poitiers, just over an hour away from
Loches, with airport transfers organised by the Alliance here and in Loches. However
you may wish to travel independently.

Accommodation — with members of the Nouvelle Alliance in Loches or if preferred
independently in a local hotel etc.

Cost-depends on transport and choice of accommodation. | will try to give a rough
estimate as soon as possible.

The Nouvelle Alliance will organise a varied and interesting programme of events for the
weekend. Itis a fantastic opportunity to discover this charming, historical town. These



visits have in the past been hugely enjoyable, friendships have been renewed and new
friends made. They are what lies at the core of the town twinning.

| realise that this is at best sketchy information but | know some of you have been asking
if the visit is going to take place in 2025. It would be very useful to me if you could let me
know (without any obligation) if you might be interested in taking part.

Lastly we would like to remind you about the cello concert which the Franco-Scottish
Society is organising and which we are supporting:

Les Piques du Rivet, Monday 21°* October at 7pm, Holy Trinity Church.

More information in the attached flyer.
Plenty to think about there!

Best wishes

Joyce



